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PAT METHENY CONCERT SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 17 AT THE SHELDON CANCELLED 
 

ST. LOUIS – Due to the postponement of his 2020 tour, the Pat Metheny performance scheduled for 

October 17 at The Sheldon has been cancelled. The event was to have been a fundraiser for 

Sheldon educational programs. 

 

Concert-only tickets were not yet on sale to the public, but benefit-level ticket holders will be 

contacted by The Sheldon to discuss their options for refunds or donations.  

 

For more information, call The Sheldon at 314-533-9900 or visit TheSheldon.org. 
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